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To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to verify that Tom Meyer volunteered at Beit liqa for his JUC
practicum from September 2009 to March 2010 in Beil Jala.

- .

During lhis t ime Tom came from Jerusalem just about every week 10 organize lhe
game time for the kids  and to fellowship with them. Tom was a great
encouragement to our kids as well as our staff and his time with us was a real 
blessing. We look forward to any future opportuntties for Tom to volunteer with us 
again. 

Sincerely,

Johnny Shahwan 
(Director) 
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